
Grapevine Committee Report to Area 53 Assembly 

September 12, 2021 

 

• We had a successful Grapevine Story Hour on Zoom June 24th. A 

slideshow presentation on Grapevine and La Vina, three Grapevine 

articles and some jokes were presented. 

 

• We had a display at Picnic in the Park presented by District 26 in 

July.  

 

• Grapevine Committee purchased and donated three Grapevine 

subscriptions to a local treatment center and two halfway houses.  

 

• Along with CPC/PI we will have a display at a local job fair,  Hope 

Works, on September 15th.  

 

• Our focus is still on using Grapevine and La Vina as twelve step 

tools.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Taffy J. Chairman Grapevine Committee 


